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Date of Parish Council Meeting 
 

Tuesday 26 July 2022 

Agenda Item Number 
 

Item 9 (vii) 

Author 
 

Theresa Goss 

Title of Report 
 

HM The Queen, Platinum Jubilee, ‘The Queen’s Green Canopy’ 

Summary 
 

To agree locations for the 15 trees which have been ordered from the 
Woodland Trust. 
 

Recommendation 
 

Councillors to agree on the locations where the trees will be planted and 
agree who will undertake the initial maintenance when they are planted. 
 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

The trees have now been ordered and will be delivered in the autumn. 
 

Impact on Budget None at the current time, but the trees will need to be maintained 
moving forward. 
 

Risks 
 

None 

 Background At the last Parish Council meeting, it was agreed that 15 trees would be 
ordered from The Woodland Trust and planted in the village as part of 
‘The Queen’s Green Canopy’ to celebrate the Platinum Jubilee. 
 
Councillors have been asked to consider locations for the 15 trees and 
make their suggestions at the meeting. 
 
A resident has contacted the Parish Council and suggested that the trees 
could be planted along Aynho Road, which would help shield residents 
from the noise and pollution of the traffic.  Photos below. 
 

 
 



 

ADDERBURY PARISH COUNCIL 

 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

 
 


